
TWO RIVERS GALLERY 

FIRST FRIDAY 

Featuring Artist-Photographer 

Jean O’Keeffe 
February 7, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to my show! 
Jean was interviewed by both the Wenatchee World 

and KPQ Radio for the opening.  Jean and husband Lloyd met as photographers. 

Lloyd was a professional photographer working as a Fire and Explosion Investigator. 

They both grew up in Wenatchee and met in the Olympia area 

where she was an attorney. 

 

 



 

Lance Tigner played soft tones on his guitar, says he enjoys 

playing for the gallery and the guests who come to our receptions. 

Lance has been volunteering to help middle schoolers this week 

during the Wenatchee Jazz Workshop.  You’ll find Lance playing at 

various venues in the valley.  Thanks to our many volunteer musicians. 

 

 

 

Welcome to membership. Sonia Ramsey entered her acrylic 

painting “White Cat” for the February Show. 

 

 

 

All ages love to visit the gallery. 

 



 

Betsy Loomis shows Jean a work she particularly enjoys. 

 

 

 

 

Candice purchased two cards from the rack. She has attended 

our opening receptions for several years. 

 

 

 

 

 

SOLD!  Jean’s "Railroad Crossing” went home with the Baumeisters. 

 

 



 

We welcome glass artist Susan Henn to membership this month. 

 

 

We are pleased to welcome our new neighbor who opened a retail shop last night. 

Best of luck to Micah Baker with her first try into business. 

 

 

 

Dan Crandall, president of Lake Chelan Arts Council, dropped in to 

welcome artists to participate in the Lake Chelan Arts Festival June 27-8. 

Download application at artinchelan.com.  We also have info at the gallery. 

 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fartinchelan.com&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cfb63f402e3b24ffb989f08d7ad0016f1%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637168088229585882&sdata=e%2FTkM09wJs3lwq4dK7o23MVKZf9F7tsL4qlIAvIw6iU%3D&reserved=0


 

Jean has boxed note cards and sold $90 worth the first evening. 

Total art sales for all artists amounted to over $600. 

 

 

 

Jean O’Keeffe’s show continues until February 27.  We have a new entry on  

Feb. 28 & 29,  11am-3pm for our March-April exhibit.   

 

March 6 will be our Members’ Show Opening Reception and  

11th Anniversary of Two Rivers Gallery 

 


